
UNIFORM  POLICY

Dear Parents,

Today your athlete received their team uniform shirt/shorts for this season.

Each player is assigned a unique number to make it easier for the athletes to play

up a grade if necessary. (For example, a 7th grader may play on the 8th grade team

if needed.)

Uniforms must be returned to the school in good condition at the end of each

particular sport season.  Here are some things to keep in mind when caring for

your athletes' uniform.

--Wash in cold water to prevent shrinkage (shirts are 100% cotton)

--Wash inside out to preserve the numbers and logo

--Do not write your child's name in the shirt

--Families will  be charged a  replacement fee for uniforms returned  in  poor

condition, or not turned in at all

-~Your student will not be allowed to participate in another sport until the uniform

is returned at the end of each season

Thank you for your help in  keeping our uniforms in good condition. Good  luck

to all the teams, players, and families this season.


